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 Evan Hillis is an art student at Arizona State University, studying Studio Drawing. 
He is in his third year currently and is on track to graduate in May of 2013. Born in 
Tempe Arizona, Evan was drawing from a young age. Inspired by his brothers and 
fantasy movies he began to create fictional characters on paper. His imagination was 
always very active, and it was easy for him to imagine these characters and put them 
down in a drawing. Freshman year of High School, was when he realized what he 
wanted to be. After reading a book called ʻThe Art of Warcraftʼ, which was a collection of 
conceptual art and sketches that went into creating the numerous characters in the 
video game series Warcraft®. It was then that his dream of working as a concept artist 
was born. Ever since he has continued to develop his understanding of organic forms 
and anatomy of both humans and animals. By the time he graduated high school he 
had left his mark with a roughly 8ʻx 25ʼ mural in the math building at Tempe High. He 
also was involved in Math Team, Drama club where he was Senior Thespian, and The 
Wrestling Team where he was team captain both Junior and Senior years. He finished 
his wrestling career by winning first place at the State Championship. Though he loved 
the sport, he felt it was time to move on and focus on art. 
 College art classes were everything Evan had hoped for. They were challenging, 
but helpful, and full of students that were there to learn, not simply for an easy grade. 
He has so far gotten Aʼs or Bʼs in all his art classes. Life drawing was when he made a 
jump in both line drawing and shading. Learning about core shadows and how they 
interact with light gave him a whole new arsenal to add to his own imaginary figure 
drawings. Currently he is in Drawing III and Life Drawing II where he continues to push 
his skills. His next goal is to become as adept at computer art as he is with pad and 
pencil. This will truly allow him to contend with other concept artists and greatly expand 
his chances of getting into the video game/film art world. 


